Kimmarie Ryan

The ban on gas powered engines in the state of Washington is unfair and totally unrealistic. Look at
Florida where they could not charge because of electricity being knocked out and the flood
damaged engines exploded. I just bought my current car a couple of years ago and I should have the
option of buying one again in the future. Your green earth agendas are unrealistic and can not be
sustained for travel, for commercial use and only serve those in China who produce/or own the rare
minerals needed for the batteries. I deserve as a citizen to be able to have the choice in what I
purchase, you do not have the facilities and I do not have the money to buy EV's. Do not vote for
this to happen in my state of Washington.



